
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

ARCHITECTURAL AND ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES 

RFQ ESSER-1 

 

New Hanover County Schools has received federal ESSER (Elementary and Secondary School 

Emergency Relief) funds and is seeking to collaborate with architectural and engineering firms for the 

installation of a new walk-in cooler and or a walk-in freezer at 4 school kitchens.   Design services will 

include Design Development,  preparation of Construction and Bid Documents, Cost Estimates, Bid 

Assistance to the Owner, Construction Administration, and post Construction Services. Interested firms 

may obtain a Project Announcement and instructions for responding at the following web address: 

https://www.nhcs.net/divisions/operations/facility-planning-and-construction/bid-information .  The 

required documentation of qualifications, and experience must be received by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, 

August 5, 2021. 

 

https://www.nhcs.net/divisions/operations/facility-planning-and-construction/bid-information

